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Mr. White’s Newsletter (continued)

December 17-21, 2012


I hope that you all had a nice and restful weekend!!! 
Reminders: 
All Library Books were due by Friday, May 9th – thank ( 

There will be no math homework or no daily math quick review this week due to Award’s Day and some make-up testing. There will also be no May Math Calendar this month – enjoy (((
The school is not doing anything elaborate this year for Award’s Day. We are all doing awards in our own classrooms. We are giving out attendance, A and A/B honor roll, and most improved in math and reading awards this year. After awards day, we are having sack lunches outside or in the classroom and then some will play a kickball game while others will watch a movie (their choice). All grade levels just decided to keep things very informal this year. This will all take place on May 15th starting at 10:00 a.m.

4th Grade Field Day will be Wednesday, May 21st from 8:30 – 10:30 a.m. The P.E. department is planning several activities for the kids to do. (
The Montgomery Fieldtrip is Thursday, May 22nd – we are planning to leave at 7:00 a.m. and will return at 4:30 p.m. Chaperones will be riding the charter buses and lunch is included (on the Riverboat). Please make sure your child is on time at school that day (school buses will not be running that early) because the charter buses cannot wait on anyone that is late. Thanks. 
The last day of school is Friday, May 23rd and students will be dismissed at 1:00 p.m. Please remember that all unpaid balances to the lunchroom and library need to be paid by that Friday.  Report cards cannot be released until all balances have been paid.

2014-2015 Registration Packets are due NOW – please send those in ASAP – thanks (
CaIS SGA Clothing Drive

Please consider donating gently used Children/Young Adult clothing. The winning class will get their choice of P.E. activities for 2 days! Spring & Summer Clothes NEEDED but any clothes accepted!

      Please discuss the importance of good behavior as we start to get spring fever the last month of school. Certain behaviors are on the rise and we need to control those and have a great ending to this school year(. 
Please remember to visit my BLOG on the Shelby County Website under Calera Intermediate School under my name in the faculty section – if you need help finding it, please let me know. Thanks (
Please be sending in those Box Tops – it is a great way for us to get our playground even faster – you can even have collection bins at your worksites. We are in competition with other classrooms for a popcorn party and we know Mr. White’s class is the BEST!!! Send them in ASAP!!! 

Please be studying their multiplication facts EVERY night with your child (0’s to 9’s). Thanks in advance for your help with this.  

What’s Happening in Class:
Social Studies: Learn about Montgomery – the Governor, the State House, Judicial Building, and Civil Rights Memorial.
Science: Animal Studies AMSTI Unit …FUN!!!
Math: Multiplication, Division, Fractions (adding fractions, subtracting fractions, converting mixed and improper fractions), and Decimals.
If you need to meet with me, you can call the office at 682-6500. You can also email me at jwhite @shelbyed.k12.al.us. My normal conference time is 8:30-9:00 daily. 
Weekly Homework:
Our children MUST know their multiplication facts for them to be successful in 4th grade math. PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE be studying them nightly with your child so they can have a productive year in math (just focus on facts 0-9). They will review them regularly through a computer program called FASTTMATH here at school but they need to also review them at home every night. Thank you in advance for all of your help with this.

Monday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Tuesday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Wednesday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Thursday- Study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Friday- Study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes. Enjoy your weekend!!!
Email: jwhite@shelbyed.k12.al.us
Please remember to ask your child for all notes, reminders, and newsletters each Monday!!!!
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